
            ST. BRIDGET SCHOOL HOT LUNCH SIGN UP INSTRUCTIONS 

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff, 

We are happy to announce our partnership with nationally renowned software provider, 
HotLunch.com to implement our online lunch order administration. The menu is now 
available on our new software allowing you to sign up and order lunches. 

Please log in at https://sbs.ahotlunch.com/login. And sign up for an account so you can 
order lunch for your children throughout the upcoming school year. After you activate 
your account, you will need a campus code to add your children. Your campus code for 
the new software is sbs. 

Once registered you can use HotLunch.com's iOS App 
from https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/hotlunch-school-software/id1451511654?mt=8, 
the domain you need to enter is sbs. 

Once you log in, if you have any questions or need help, click the Software Support 
option on the bottom left of your navigation panel. 

We thank you for your help in getting this implemented and look forward to assisting 
you with any of your needs.  

Any questions contact our food service coordinator Erin Carmody at 
ecarmody@stbridgetschool.org.  

Thanks, 

St.Bridget School 
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